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Comments: As a gun owner and avid mountain biker I am considerate of both sides of this issue.  With that said,

over the last 25 years of mountain biking in the pikes peak forests west of colorado springs, I have seen too

much unsafe and destructive target shooting to be against this project.  Specifically, the areas off of old stage

road with connecting trails to the east have begun to feel very unsafe due to target shooters unfamiliarity with the

trail and road networks.  Prime culprits are where captain jacks meets 379 and where st mary's connects to forest

roads south of mays peak.  I am against all target shooting to the east of old stage road as there are just too

many trails and users. Thank you for initiating this critically important project.


